
From: Dick Low [mailto:dicklow3838@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, 5 November, 2019 1:48 PM 
To: manager@pinnacle-travel.com 
 

 

Dear Cass, 

 

Thank you for the wonderful arrangement for our Kunming trip. 

All of us ( including my China friend) had a enjoyable trip. 

Have submitted a review. 

 

Meanwhile, 8 of us are keen on a golf trip to Sabah on 18th to 21st Feb 2020. 

Appreciate if you can propose a package for us. 

 

Best regards, 

Dick Low 

 


